
PUBLIC MEETING FOR MATHESON 
AVENUE STREET CONVERSION 

JOIN US FOR A PUBLIC MEETING  
Tuesday, May 28 
6:30 to 8 p.m. 
Highland Mill Montessori School 
3201 Clemson Avenue 
Charlotte, NC 28205

See reverse for meeting details.
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General Services
600 East 4th Street

Charlotte, NC 28202

The City of Charlotte is hosting a drop-in public meeting 
Tuesday, May 28 from 6 to 8 p.m. at Highland Mill Montessori 
School (3201 Clemson Avenue) to share information about 
the Matheson Avenue Street Conversion project. This project 
is currently in the design phase. 
 
The project proposes improvements along Matheson Avenue 
from Pinckney Avenue to The Plaza. Drop in anytime beween 
6:30 and 8 p.m. City staff will be available to answer your 
questions.  
 
For more information about the project visit the project 
website at charlottenc.gov/Matheson.  We look forward to 
seeing you. 
 
Questions? Contact Derrel Poole, Project Manager at  
Derrel.Poole@charlottenc.gov or 704-534-2789.

Accommodations available: City of Charlotte does not discriminate on 
the basis of disability. We will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative formats and reasonable modifications in policies 
and procedures to persons with disabilities upon request. Please contact 
Derrel Poole to make arrangements.
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